COUNCILMEMBER

STEPHEN WHITBURN
THIRD COUNCIL DISTRICT
MEMORANDUM
DATE: February 21, 2024
TO: Bethany Bezak, Director, Transportation

Duncan Hughes, Deputy Director, Transportation

FROM: Councilmember Stephen Whitburn S'SIQAZK%——"

SUBJECT: Request for All-Way Stop Sign at Utah Street and Polk Avenue

I respectfully request that an all-way stop be installed at the intersection of Utah Street and Polk
Avenue, by utilizing the “Alternative Process” outlined in Section C of Council Policy 200-08.

The North Park Planning Committee voted to support a request to use Council Policy 200-08 to
install an all-way stop at the intersection of Utah Street and Polk Avenue on February 20, 2024

Thank you in advance for your prompt response and consideration of my request.

cc: Kohta Zaiser, Deputy Director of Community Engagement, Office of the Mayor
Randy Wilde, Senior Policy Advisor, Office of the Mayor



